
VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL 

August 8, 2018 

Mr. Robert Stein Chairman 
The Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: DOCKET NO. 465 - The United Illuminating Company application for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, 
maintenance, and operation of a 115/13.8-kilovolt (kV) replacement substation facility 
located on an approximately 1.5 acre portion of two adjoining UI-owned parcels 
directly adjacent to UI’s existing Baird Substation, 1770 Stratford Avenue, Stratford, 
Connecticut, and related transmission structure and interconnection improvements. - 
Notice of Completion of Construction 

Dear Chairman Stein: 

The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) submits this Notice of Completion of 
Construction, pursuant to paragraph 3 of the Council's April 28, 2016 Decision and 
Order, in the above captioned Docket.  Construction activities associated with the 
above-referenced Docket were completed on July 13, 2018.  Plantings outside the 
fence line of the substation remain outstanding due to unfavorable planting conditions.  
All other site rehabilitation has been completed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (203) 499-2586 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Hicks 
Outreach Specialist 
The United Illuminating Company 

cc:  The Honorable Laura Hoydick, Mayor, Town of Stratford 
Gary Lorentson, Planning and Zoning Administrator, Town of Stratford 
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